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HOLIDAY PARTY AND BUSINESS MEETING
A big thank you to John and Carolyn Gardner for hosting our chapter at their residence for our annual holiday potluck and business meeting. Seventeen of us gathered, and the kitchen and dining room were packed with people, chairs, 2 full tables and lots of delicious food.

BUSINESS MEETING
Our business meeting consisted of paying our $5 yearly dues and holding elections for our chapter officers for 2023.
Election results were:
President;  Kristen Jocums
Vice President;  John Gardner
Secretary;  Sally Utt
Treasurer;  Andrea Barnhurst
	
Hopefully we will be able to gather together in person again before too long.

NEXT MEETING		
Our next meeting is scheduled for February 27, at 6:30pm on Zoom.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Utt
